
Early Dispersal for all Grade 1 to 12 students (5th June 2024)

Circular No: HB/AC/24-25/32 Dated: 05/06/2024

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

We would like to inform you that due to an unexpected obstruction in the water supply in the
school campus, the school will close early at 11:30 AM today (5th June 2024). Kindly make
arrangements to pick up your children from their designated pick up points.

Please note that school buses will depart at 11:45 AM.

Students of own transport can be picked up directly from the school starting at 11:30 AM.

Thank you for your understanding.

Principal
Bala Reddy Ambati


